
ST. MICHAEL CATHOLIC SCHOOL NEWSLETTER  
October 6-12, 2016 

Mission: To be friendly, respectful, responsible, and Christ-like 

 
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SPORTS NEWS 
 

LADY SWORDS VOLLEYBALL 
 

Next Game is Monday 10/10  
Sacred Heart at Home  

5:00 p.m. 
 

Saturday NA Volleyball 
Tournament Victoria 

A-Team Only 
Swords play at 10:15 

 
GO SWORDS!  

Mission: Respect 

October is Month of the 
Holy Rosary, and the 
month started with 

Respect Life Sunday on 
October 2nd. 

 Please consider praying 
a daily rosary and 

contemplate what the 
world would be like if we 

all truly respected the 
dignity of every person – 

from conception to 
natural death.  

Join us at Mass this 
Friday, October 7 as we 

celebrate Our Lady of the 
Rosary. We will also pray 

a rosary on October 13 
led by the 7th grade class 
– all are welcomed to join 

us.  

Find more information at our website: www.stmichaelswords.org 

 HSA News: 
Thank you to all parents, family, and friends for the hard work each of you did to 
help make our annual NOTT a huge success. A great time was had by all! 
 
Our next fundraiser is Papa John’s Pizza: October 12 from 3:00 to 7:00 p.m. in the 
Family Center Parking lot. Spread the word through town. Take the night off from 
cooking and enjoy pizza while making money for our school.   
   

 School Picture Retakes: $5 due by Monday October 10 if your child plans to retake 
his/her school picture on Friday, October 14 at 9:00 a.m.  

 Blessing of the Pets: St. Francis will join Fr. Wayne in blessing our pets on Friday 
October 7 at 11:45 a.m. Parents may park behind the white school (Elementary) 
building to bring pets to school. The blessing will take place in the soccer field behind 
the school buildings.  Please try and pick up any animal excrement that might get left 
behind.  

 DOV Fun Run: The annual Diocese of Victoria Fun Run for Catholic Schools is coming 
up on November 5 at Riverside Park in Victoria. Volunteers are needed to work the 
event. Email Mrs. McAfee at cmcafee@stmichaelswords.org if you can help work this 
event – 8th grade students may work the event for service hours. All walkers and 
runners need to register by October 25 to secure your t-shirt for the event. Register 
at www.victoriadiocese.org. 

 Early Release: October 7 at 12:05 p.m. If your child uses the Boys and Girls Club bus 
or someone other than you picks up your child from school, please inform them of 
the correct dismissal time and be sure they have your name card displayed at 
dismissal. 

 Fall Wellness Meeting: Thank you to our Wellness Committee Members – Kim 
Brandt, Rex Kloesel, Myra Schaefer, Tracey Schimcek, Monica Stock, Michael Koeth, 
and Kelly McAfee. Our fall meeting will be held on Monday, October 10, in the library 
from 3:45 to 4:30. 

 Lion’s Club Eye Test for students 6 and under Tuesday, October 11 from 9 to 11 a.m. 
All other students will be tested by Ms. Schaefer during P.E. using the vision chart 
screening on Tuesday and Thursday, October 11 and 13. 

 Hearing checks will be conducted the week of October 17 during P.E. 
 Fire truck rides are scheduled for October 13. Students must have a permission to 

ride turned in to the office. 

 Looking Ahead: Principal’s Meeting in Shiner 10/6; Early dismissal and 
parent-teacher conferences 10/21; Mission Week celebrated 10/24 – 10/28 

The vision of St. Michael Catholic School is to guide the mind, body, and spirit of the next generation of catholic 
leaders to live the Gospel of Jesus Christ and to meet their full potential as people created in the image of God.  

 


